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COATC Moves to Tobacco-Free Campus 
Today, the Port Authority published a new tobacco-free campus 
policy that takes affect May 31, 2008.  The implementation of the 
policy begins this month with the removal of two glass smoker 
huts found by the Licking County Health Dept. to be out of 
compliance with the voter-passed, statewide smoking ban.  Online 
resources include the policy, a FAQ, links, and information about 
the next steps toward implementation, including smoking 
cessation services to be offered.  

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/nosmoke   

Column:  Very, Very Thick Skin 
Port Authority Director Rick Platt writes about his venture into the 
smoking hut. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/column   

  

 


